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Bluespot YOGA has been operating since late 2015 and while the yoga portion of our business has been successful we have identified a gap in our model that we would like to fill with our new location. Yoga classes take up less than 20% of each day, the remainder of the time our space is unoccupied. With our new location, our goal is to create a yoga studio that easily transitions into an inviting event space for intimate celebrations. Our motivation is two fold, one to make better use of our space, but two to meet a need we have personally identified in the market.

A few years ago we struggled to find a place that could host my mother and father in-laws 40th wedding anniversary celebration. Most spaces required the commitment of something like a wedding reception when all we wanted to do was host a gathering of close family and friends.

Our mission is to provide a space for not only our yoga community but the Bexley community at large. We hope to keep people from our community in our community as they celebrate some of life’s landmark moments. The event space will operate on weekends; Friday & Saturday evenings (6p-12a) and Saturday & Sunday afternoons (1p-4p).

We will offer catering options from local favorites, as well, the option to bring in a food truck. Clients will be allowed to bring in their own alcohol as per Ohio law a permit is not required if an individual intends to provide alcohol at a private function where access is restricted to invited guests only. 

As residents of North Bexley we appreciate the concern from surrounding neighbors on parking, and noise violations. We will have 18 onsite parking spots, however, a potential plan to expand with the Art with Anna lot is in the works which will create more spaces, as well, more on street parking. In addition, we will take extra measures to make sure that no noise is audible outside of 50 feet from our space per Bexley ordinance. 

As it stands should a Bexley resident wish to offer an intimate gathering their options are limited within the Bexley City limits, this addition to our business will not only enrich our yoga community, but the Bexley community as a whole. 

